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Our	job	as	Christians	is	to	let	our	light	shine	and	be	used	by	God		
to	hold	off	the	darkness	until	the	trumpet	sounds					 

 
 
 
 
 

Emails:  dwalker356@aol.com & paulettew204@gmail.com 
 
 

US Address:  4100 W. World Mission Ave., Springfield, MO 65807 USA 
Field Address: 8 Grant St.  -  Havelock North, NZ    4130 

 
 
 
 

May-June Support - RECEIVED - Thanks you & God Bless! 
Sending Church:  Bible Baptist Church 

226 South 29th Street, Chickasha, OK 73018-2502 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

	
	
	
	

	
	
	

Praises and Prayer Requests	
 
 
 
 
 

1.  PRAISING God for a host of NEW 
visitors coming - with a lot or 
questions and SEEKING discipleship - 
none of which are related to each 
other or even know each other. God is 
working.  

 
 
 

 

2.  PRAISING God for our Men’s 
annual retreat. It was a tremendous 
encouragement to our men. Wow!   

 
 
 

 

3. PLEASE CONTINUE to pray 
for our son and his family as they 
go through a DEEP trial right now 

 
 
 
 

4. PLEASE join with us in prayer 
for these names - STEFAN & 
BETHANY, ALASTAIR, KURT, 
JAY, NIKKI, CALEB & KAYLA. 

 
 
 

5. PLEASE pray with us for more 
workers for the fields of New 
Zealand. Would YOU pray about 
surrendering to the tremendous 
need of this field?  
 
 
 

 

 
	
	
	
	
	
	

Things We are Especially 
Thankful for . . . .  

 
 
 
 

God’s protection is one of the 
greatest blessings ever. NEVER 

underestimate it. One of the 
reasons in the delay of this 

newsletter (the last one in May) is 
because I was struck twice by a 
vehicle, while crossing the street 

and to make a long story short was 
hit twice by a vehicle. The driver 

was looking elsewhere as they 
peeled out and never saw me until 
last second. As they saw me they 
stopped suddenly and “collected” 
me on the hood. As I rolled of I 
tried to make it to the curb, they 

gunned it and went the wrong way, 
my way, and hit me gain. I’m 

thanking God because it wasn’t 
worse and I only ended up with 

just a few cracked / separated ribs. 
THAT put a lot of work behind 
schedule. Thank you for your 

prayers & understanding. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

We are Late on this Report   
Our Sincere Apologies  
MUCH has Happened 

	
	

First - we have been working on 
our men’s retreat, that went 

extremely well. Below is a picture 
and we are thankful with what 

God is accomplishing in ministry 
to our men here in New Zealand. 

 
Secondly - Calamity has hit our 

Church in two areas - please pray 
for our lead deacon, who has 

recently suffered a stroke and is 
recovering, but is back in the 

hospital late last night. 
On top of that, another deacon has 

fallen morally and it has taken 
everything to help salvage the 

marriage - PLEASE Pray. 
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